STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Netherby Drive and Kirkheaton Place Variation) Order 2024

Pedestrian Crossing Notice 2024 - Netherby Drive

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:-

It is proposed that a signalised crossing is installed on Netherby Drive, to improve crossing facilities in the area and increase safety for pedestrians looking to cross Netherby Drive. It is also proposed that Netherby Drive’s junction with Kirkheaton Place will be closed to motor vehicles, which will provide the required footway space when introducing the proposed crossing. 
